
Status Report 9.12.25 

Joshua Valley Water’s outage has been resolved. Service has been restored to all 
customers as of 5:30 pm on 9.11.25. 

The boil notice remains in e0ect until further notice. 

Joshua Valley Utility would like to thank the numerous volunteers, the State, County and 
health oIicials as well as our customers for their response to this emergency. 

 

 

 


